
 

CITY COUNCIL  
AGENDA REPORT 

 

TO: Mayor and Council 

FROM: Kate Thunstrom, City Administrator 

SUBJECT: Hwy 47 Reconstruction – Fund, Pre-Design and Environmental 

DATE: February 18, 2025 
  

 

OVERVIEW: 

 

As we have discussed MnDOT has the city moving forward with reconstruction steps related to 

Hwy 47 including the fundraising, pre-design and environmental needs. Once the pre-design 

and environmental work is completed, the State is scheduled to take over the final steps of the 

project. The States portion includes the pavement and intersections and is seen as the ground 

up portion of the project.    

 

To date, Council committed to $200,000 of general fund reserves to move the steps forward.  

In meeting with Anoka County and MnDOT it was determined that they would also commit one 

third of the cost for these efforts related to the street portion of the reconstruction. However, 

the updated scope of work for the MnDOT portion of the project has reduced in cost in which 

brough each agencies share down. 

 

ACTION TO BE CONSIDERED: 

Staff recommends Council review and approve Resolution 2025-12 and the Joint Powers 

Contract with MnDOT and Anoka County. 

 

Attachments:    

 Resolution 2025-12 Authorizing Agreement #1058906 with the State Department of 
Transportation 

 Minnesota Department of Transportation Joint Powers Contract for Professional and 
Technical Services 


